Kindergarten News

| want to give a big thank you to the parents that helped with the
Valentine’s Day party. The class had a fun time celebrating. Also, thanks for
my sweet cards and gifts. It was nice of the students to thinks of me at this
special time.

Our last class party of the year will be for Easter. It is scheduled for
Thursday, March 28th at 2:30. Tamara Blood will be contacting parents from
our list, to send items for our celebration. For this party every child needs to
bring 12 plastic eggs filled with wrapped candy for our egg hunt. I would like
the eggs at school on Wednesday, March 27th to get them divided for us to
hide. They will also need a basket to collect their eggs in for that day.

We had 100% parent participation for our Parent/Teacher Conferences.
It is always fun to brag on how well the students are doing. | did appreciate
the parents being patient if there scheduled time was late.

This month we have started off with the Dr. Seuss topic. The class has
been busy doing all kinds of different activities to go along with the special
books. The next few weeks we will be learning about St. Patrick’s Day and
the season of spring.

The Math concepts we are working on are place value 11-19,
comparing, subtraction, and numbers to 100 (recognize, count, and write).

In Reading we are working on main ideas of stories and retelling
(comprehension). Also, we continue to work hard on sight words and our
small readers. We will spend some time on counting syllables, rhyming,
segmenting, and blending sounds in three- and four-letter words.



The K-2 classes are going to Greenbush next Thursday, March 7+ for a
science trip. Greenbush is our Education Service Center that is located east of
St. Paul, Kansas. This is a student and staff trip only. All students will need a
sack lunch and drink.

| am reminding parents that spring pictures are scheduled for
Wednesday, March 6th. March will be a short month, since we have spring

break on the 11%-15%, There is no school on Friday, March 8" and the 29th.

The boys will bring a snack for this month for the whole class. Send
items anytime, when it is convenient for you.

Have a great weekend!



